
 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

SUBJECT:  Information published in the media  

 

DATE:  March 31st, 2023  

 

In regards to what was disclosed by some local media, Grupo Nutresa S.A. informs 

that it is not true that it had agreed with Nugil S.A.S. and JGDB S.A.S., companies 

of the Gilinski Group, shareholders of Grupo Sura S.A., not attending the 

Shareholders´ Meeting of said company, convened by the External Auditor for 
today at 7:55 a.m. 

Grupo Nutresa attended Grupo Sura´s extraordinary Shareholders' Meeting held at 

8:00 a.m., which had been previously convened. 

In the same way, Grupo Nutresa clarifies that today it has not held any meeting 

that would start an alleged negotiation process with representatives of the Gilinski 
Group. 


